
We acknowledge the traditional custodians of this land - The Gunditjmara People. We  
acknowledge their ancestors with respect & commit to working for reconciliation & justice. 

————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————— 

PARISH STAFF:                        Fr John Fitzgerald (Parish Priest) 

                                                      Fr John Corrigan (Assistant Priest) 

                                                      Barry Wolff (Business Manager) 

                                                      Leanne McElgunn (Secretary) 

                                                      Pat Negri (Gardening/Maintenance)  

 SAFEGUARDING OFFICER Anne Maree Mugavin   

                                                                                                                                     We are a Child Safe Parish 
 

     Office Hours:  Monday to Friday: 9.00am - 1.00pm; 1.30pm - 4.00pm 
 

SCHOOL PRINCIPALS: Michael Gray (St Joseph’s School) 

Peter Morgan (Emmanuel College)  
 

WEEK-END LITURGIES: Sunday: 8.30am - 10.30am - 6.00pm 

 Purnim: 11.00am (Eucharist on 2nd and 4th Sundays) 

                                               (Assembly of Word with Communion on 1st, 3rd & 5th Sundays) 
 

WEEK-DAY LITURGIES: Wednesday: 10.00am (Liturgy of Word with communion) 

                                                Friday: 10.00am (Eucharist)  

                                                NB: A funeral normally replaces the Mass of the day                                                                                                                                  

                                                                
Deaths:  
 

Anniversaries: Matthew McNeil, Peter McInerney, Barney Clarke, Margaret Berger, 

Georgia Spetch, Jack Gartner, Flora Munro, Phyllis Jones, Rosalyn Earl, Michael 

O’Keefe, Frank Callaghan 
 

Thankyou: Special thanks to Fr Bill van de Camp for celebrating the 8.30 & 

10.30am Masses these past 3 weeks    
 

Baptism Preparation: Tuesday 12th November at 7.30pm. Please book prior 
 

M o r n i n g  C o f f e e  P a r t y -  T o mo r r o w  a t  1 0 . 0 0 a m :  

St Brigid’s Hall, Crossley for the Good Samaritan Sisters’ Mission in 

Australia, the Philippines, Kiribati, Japan and Timor Leste. All welcome 
 

Stewardship  -  Finances 
Stewardship: Weekly average contributions for the month of September 

Parish:  $2,398.00 Pledged Amount: (per week) $2,820  Presbytery: $1,522.00 
 

NB: Parish contributions consists of envelopes, credit cards & direct debit 
 

ST JOSEPH’S PARISH - WARRNAMBOOL 
Parish Office: 5562 2231       

E-mail: warrnambool@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Diocesan website: www.ballarat.catholic.org.au 
 

 

31st Sunday in Ordinary Time  
 
 

Mass of Remembrance: The annual Mass of Remembrance will be held 

next Sunday 10th November (10.30am). A cuppa will follow. Please bring a 

plate to share 
 

Book of Remembrance: You are invited to record deceased family 

members and friends you wish to be remembered  
 

November Mass Offerings: envelopes are available on your seat 

 

Moving Forward: Thank you to the following Healing & Health Services for their 

generous YES to being part of our Open Space Forum, to be held at Emmanuel 

Centre Saturday 23rd November 10.00am to 2.00pm. 
 

Come and see first-hand the services in our community offering Healing and Health 

and Care for all. 
 

St Vincent de Paul, Centacare, Wellness, Warrnambool Books, Inet Parent Guides, 

Creative Art, Psych & Counsellors, Labyrinth Walk, Prayer and Meditation, 

McMahons catering.  
 

 

Internationally Acclaimed Organist: Invitation to hear Thomas Heywood at a Pre-

Dinner Concert at St Joseph’s Friday 15th November 6.00pm to 7.00pm. Hear & See 

how the hands and feet work live on screen. Adult $30 Conc $25 U 18 free. Further 

information in Gathering Space.  
 

St John of God Auxiliary: Looking for donations of second hand novels. They can 

be left in Gathering Space. Thank you. 
 

Pilgrimage to the Holy Land - 2020: Harvest Journeys: The Pilgrimage is being led 

by Fr John Fitzgerald, 29th May to 10th June. Visit the Dead Sea, Petra, Bethlehem, 

Jericho, Jerusalem and many more places. You will also have the once-in-a-decade 

opportunity to attend the world renowned Passion Play in the heart of Bavaria, in 

Oberammergau. If interested please get your booking form in asap. Brochures 

available from Parish Office. 
 

Postcards: Depicting  Church, Hall & Offices available from Parish Office: $2 each 

or 3 for $5 
 

Clinical Pastoral Education: A new course will begin February 2020. Further 

details contact Bernadette at bernadette@bernadettewurlod.com.au or 0455 033 321 
 

Dates to Remember:  Thursday 28th November: Anointing Mass (2.00pm) 
 

Assistant Priest: Fr John Corrigan commences annual leave this week  
 

Meetings: Wednesday: Consultors Meeting (Ballarat) 


